Important Dates:
Reopening Date: Monday, August 10th 
All students will begin school on Monday, August 10th with LaunchEd@Home, through Thursday, August 20th. This means all teachers will be teaching remotely while students will be learning at home.  Students who signed up for Face-to-Face schooling will be have their 1st day of school on campus, Friday, August 21st. 

LaunchEd is a 9 week commitment. Students will have the option to return to school (Face-to-Face) after the 1st Quarter, or they can continue with LaunchEd.
 
Reopening Schools:
Plans and FAQs:
https://www.ocps.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=54703&pageId=1457563

Technology (iPads/Laptops):
The district’s goal is for all students to be given an electronic device for this upcoming year. Kindergarten and 1st grade students will be receiving iPads, while 2nd through 5th grade students will be receiving laptops. These devices will be kept in the classrooms, however, the goal is for devices to be checked out to students who choose the LaunchEd option who do not already have a device at home. We will keep you posted regarding device pick-up.

Registration:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please enroll your student by Friday, August 7, 2020. Click the link below for information regarding documentation needed to register, transfer, or withdraw students: https://www.ocps.net/departments/student_enrollment
If you have any questions, please contact our Registrar at (407) 656-0809 or sunridgees@ocps.net.

Yearbooks:
We apologize for the delay, yearbooks will be coming in soon! Once they arrive, we will notify you regarding pick-up procedures.

Transportation:
https://www.ocps.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=54703&pageId=100434

SchoolPay:
https://www.schoolpay.com/

Please follow us using Social Media for up-to-date information:
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SunRidgeElementaryOCPS
Instagram: sunridgeesocps
Twitter: @SunRidgeES_OCPS

YMCA:
Online registration is live today! https://ymcacentralflorida.com/school-programs/elementary/ 
If anyone has any questions, please contact the YMCA at: esp@cfymca.org. 

